
National Disaster Resilience 
Competition

Residents’ Meeting
The Federal Government has created a national competition for 
$1 BILLION dollars in funding designed to assist communities to 
become more resilient to disasters.  New Jersey is applying for more 
than $326 million dollars in funds for berms in the Meadowlands, a 
NJTrasnit Garage in Teterboro and Resiliency Planning Assistance 
to municipalities throughout the state.  This application* proposes a 
pilot project area in the municipalities of Carlstadt, East Rutherford, 
Hackensack, Hasbrouck Heights, Little Ferry, Moonachie, Ruther-
ford, South Hackensack, Teterboro, and Wood-Ridge.

It is critical that the State hear everyone’s thoughts on how this 
money should be spent.  This project will affect our neighborhoods, 
schools, businesses, and quality of life.

There will be a meeting for residents to find out more about this ap-
plication; assistance in providing comments will be available:

Monday, October 5th from 6:30 p.m. to 9:30 p.m.
At the North Jersey Vineyard Church
370 North Street Teterboro, NJ 07608
If you can’t make the meeting, you can submit your comments from 
now through October 9, 2015 ,at 5:00 p.m.

By E-mail:	 ndrcpubliccomments@dep.nj.gov

By Postal Mail:	 Office of Flood Risk Reduction Measures
	 Attention: Dave Rosenblatt
	 501 East State Street
	 Mail Code 501-01A
	 P.O. Box 420
	 Trenton, NJ 08625-0420

*Find the application at (English) http://bit.ly/1MEdetW or (Span-
ish)


